DRAKE UNIVERSITY

DES MOINES, IOWA 50311

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS
MATHEMATICS DEPARTMENT

Dear Colleague:

The Executive Committee of the Iowa Section of the Mathematical Association of America has already given some thought to our spring meeting on April 27, 1973 at Grinnell College. We hope to have several short papers and climax the meeting with an invited address. Prof. Donald Bailey, Cornell College, Mt. Vernon, is our Chairman-Elect and in charge of the preparation of the program.

If you have any research, special teaching techniques notes of special interest, etc., please communicate with Prof. Bailey so that he may be able to include your contribution to Mathematics as a part of the program. Also if you have any suggestions for the invited addresses, include those in your communication to him.

Since Prof. Bailey must have the program prepared in March, will you please contact him before February 1.

Sincerely,

B. E. Gillam

Sec-Treas, Iowa Sec, MAA

P. S. If you are not presently a member of the Iowa Academy of Science, we urge you to belong to this organization which has many interests in common with our section.